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Launching ICMI study 24

ICMI Study 24 on “School Mathematics Curriculum Reforms : Challenges and Changes”
(Tentative title) has now formally been launched. �e �rst meeting of its International Program
Committee (IPC) will take place in Berlin, in November 13–15. �e co-chairs of this Study are
Renuka Vithal (South Africa) and Yoshinori Shimizu (Japan). In the Berlin meeting, the IPC
will �nalize the Discussion Document (DD, including the call for papers) which is expected to
be distributed before the end of 2017. During 2018, the papers submitted will be reviewed, and
invitations for the Study Conference will be issued. �e Study Conference is expected to take
place towards the end of 2018. �en 2019 will be devoted to the writing and production of the
Study Volume, which is expected to be presented at ICME14 in 2020 in Shanghai. Stay tuned
and consider submitting a paper !

Future ICMI studies

�e ICMI Executive Committee has started to consider proposals for future ICMI Studies,
and will discuss them in its 2018 annual meeting. Colleagues interested in submitting a proposal
are invited to read the recently revised guidelines (September 2017) with detailed information on
the nature and the process of producing an ICMI Study. �e revised guidelines can be found at
www.mathunion.org/�leadmin/ICMI/docs/ICMI_Studies_Revised_Sept23__2017.pdf

http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/ICMI/docs/ICMI_Studies_Revised_Sept23__2017.pdf
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Subscribing to ICMI newsletter

Most of the previous material was �rst published in the ICMI Newsletter.
�ere are two ways of subscribing to ICMI News :
(1) Click on www.mathunion.org/index.php with a Web browser and go to the “Subscribe”

button to subscribe to ICMI News online.

(2) Send an e-mail to icmi-news-request@mathunion.org with the Subject-line :
Subject : subscribe

All previous issues can be seen at : www.mathunion.org/pipermail/icmi-news
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